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I am honored to lead the Mountain View Los Altos School District and be part of a 

tremendous team. They have kept students at the center as our entire world 

shifted beneath our feet. When the pandemic forced schools to close, it started a 

journey for which there was no navigation, no guidebooks, no previous 

experience to lean on.  And with the creativity, resilience, and resourcefulness 

MVLA staff are known for, we embarked on this new path.

Our instructional team has worked tirelessly to become proficient at this new 

modality, demonstrating that effective teaching and learning isn’t confined to a 

physical space.  The work to provide a quality virtual education has involved 

countless classified staff working behind the scenes.  Our IT team moved swiftly 

to ensure technology was put into the hands of all students so access would not 

be a barrier to learning remotely.  Our Food Services team forged an important 

partnership with our feeder district to help ensure families would continue to have 

access to nutritious meals.  Our facilities team has been diligent in ensuring safe, 

clean classrooms and offices for the return of student cohorts.

I thank them all for their dedication and commitment and am proud to be among 

them.


